U.S. Department of Homeland Security
Washington, DC 20528

By . Homejand
8¢ Security

July 16, 2017

Pinellas County Parks and Conservation Resources-Air Quality
Mr. Paul Cozzie, Director

1250 Ulmerton Road

Largo, FL 33774-3602

RE: Award Number 2006-ST-091-000016-12

Dear Mr. Cozzie:;

Attached is the BioWatch continuation award. We removed the amount of $2,000 for travel to
the national workshop. Should the workshop occur within the next budget year, submit a request
for supplemental funding.

Funding for this award utilizes $111,500 in previously unspent funds. This unspent balance is
now available for use in the current budget period for a total budget of $173,000 ($61,500 from
FY17 funds and $111,500 from previously obligated funds).

After receipt of the final FFR for the current year’s award, we will consider negotiations
regarding the amount of unspent funds.

Should you have any questions, please contact me directly at melanie.bales@hq.dhs.gov.

Sincerely,
Digitally signed by
M ELAN I E MELANIE B BALES
Date: 2017.07.14
B BA L ES 23:10:09 -04'00'
Melanie Bales, CRA

Grants Officer
Grants and Financial Assistance Division (GFAD)/OPO

Attachment

cc (via email): Ajaya Satyal, asatyal@pinellascounty.org
Vicki Taylor, vtaylor@pinellascounty.org
Pat Cannon, pncannon@co.pinellas.fl.us




